
 

 
 

  
  
  

24 June 2024 
 
Bethany Lane 
Acting Senior Planning Officer 
Social Infrastructure Assessments 
 

 Our Ref: 2024/446220  
Email: bethany.lane@dpie.nsw.gov.au  
   
Dear Ms Lane,  
  
The New Forest High School - SSD-26876801- Modification 1 and Modification 2 –
Allambie Road, Allambie Heights.   
  
Thank you for the opportunity to review and provide comments on the subject 
modifications proposed to the New Forest High School development at Allambie 
Heights. 

Council has reviewed the modifications and notes that Modification 1 (‘Mod 1’) 
involves selected changes to various elements of the school buildings, pathways and 
ancillary structures which overall are minor design refinements to the school. No 
objection is raised to the proposed changes to the approved architectural and 
landscape plans with Mod 1. 

Modification 2 (‘Mod 2’) is limited to tree removal (a cluster of 11 trees) where those 
trees would otherwise encroach the playing field area. No objection is raised to the 
proposed changes to the landscape plans with Mod 2. 

Should you require any further information or assistance in this matter, please contact 
my office on 8495 6451.  

Yours sincerely  
  

 
 
Peter Robinson 
Executive Manager Development Assessment
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